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Next Week’s Happenings… 

Week of December 4th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 12/4: 

6th Grade 

(Quiz – Orders of Operations) 

7th Grade 

(Virtual Field Trip – Probability) 

 

Wednesday, 12/6: 

Algebra 

(Quiz: 5.1-5.4) 

7th Grade 

(Quiz: 7.1 & 7.2) 

 

Friday, 12/8: 

Geometry 

(Quiz: 5.1-5.3) 

  
 

This week in 6th Grade: The 6th 

grade class has been working so hard all 

week with applying their orders of 

operations. They were introduced to 

“Please Excuse My Dear Aunt Sally” and 

next week will be coming up with their 

own pneumonic devices to help 

remember the order. In addition, the 6th 

grade class participated in two fun 

activities of PEMDAS Bingo and 

PEMDAS Jeopardy to help practice and 

review for their quiz next week. Great 

job 6th grade, keep up the great work! 

 

This week in 7th grade: This 

week in 7th grade, the students 

continued to impress with their 

application of understanding the 

relationship between squares and square 

roots and cubes and cubed roots being 

inverse operations. Excellent job 7th 

grade, and continue thinking outside of 

the box! 
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